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Mentions 
 
StateImpact: Environmental regulators seeking public input on new shale permits 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/03/30/environmental-regulators-seeking-public-input-
on-new-shale-permits/  
 
Bradford Era: DEP seeks comment on methane general permits  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/dep-seeks-comment-on-methane-general-
permits/article_e5b566be-3462-11e8-a6d5-a31f040c09d5.html 
 
WESA: PA Group Calls For Higher Penalties For Clean Water Act Violators 
http://wesa.fm/post/pa-group-calls-higher-penalties-clean-water-act-violators#stream/0  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Keepin’ it clean:  County focuses on prevention to maintain high water 
quality 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/04/keepin-it-clean-county-focuses-on-prevention-
to-maintain-high-water-quality/  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Neighbor urges residents to get certified water well testing done 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/neighbor-urges-residents-to-get-certified-water-well-testing-
done/article_f6518768-7c41-526a-958f-eb6ac2d63218.html  
 
Climate Change  
 
Post-Gazette: Staffers in Trump’s EPA get talking points downplaying the human role in climate change  
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2018/04/02/Staffers-in-Trump-s-EPA-get-talking-
points-downplaying-the-human-role-in-climate-change/stories/201804010191  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: In a new series, Pittsburgh’s Carnegie museums explore how climate change 
effects immigration 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/in-a-new-series-pittsburghs-carnegie-museums-explore-
how-climate-change-effects-immigration/Content?oid=7410261  
 
Allegheny Front: Poll Shows Most PA Voters Say Climate Change Causing Problems Now  
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/poll-shows-most-pa-voters-say-climate-change-causing-problems-now/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Sayre Morning Times:  Bradford County: Registration now open for Susquehanna River sojourns 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_d187b66d-f3a1-5617-af85-dca2fe6589cd.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times:  DCNR hosts annual air operations briefing 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_d187b66d-f3a1-5617-af85-dca2fe6589cd.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Five ways to celebrate Earth Day 
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http://www.theprogressnews.com/online_features/green_living/ways-to-celebrate-earth-
day/article_69cb1fc0-db59-52f7-9437-982a457b9c5a.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Amid backlash, Penn VEST application for Elk Co. land acquisition pulled 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/tri_county_sunday/news/local/amid-backlash-pennvest-
application-for-elk-co-land-aquistion-pulled/article_f8c27d5b-ad97-563b-afc3-6492ca9011f6.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Annual rite of spring: Helping fish and boat agency stock trout 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/03/annual-rite-of-spring-helping-fish-and-boat-
agency-stock-trout/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Lawmakers weighing:  Is it time to allow Sunday hunting? 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/03/lawmakers-weighing-is-it-time-to-allow-sunday-
hunting/  
 
Tribune-Review: Final egg at the Pittsburgh eagles' nest in Hays not viable 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13482220-74/final-egg-at-the-pittsburgh-eagles-nest-in-hays-not-
viable  
 
Post-Gazette: Walkabout: Pittsburgh parks are rolling in green, but some need maintenance 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/diana-nelson-jones/2018/04/02/pittsburgh-parks-frick-mckinley-
conservancy-south-side-walkabout/stories/201804010017  
 
Allegheny Front: The Nun With a “Green Habit” 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/the-nun-with-a-green-habit/ 
 
Energy 
 
Centre County Gazette:  Philipsburg using compost for unconventional heating 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/philipsburg-using-compost-for-
unconventional-heating,1475994/  
 
Beaver County Times: Our View: Much at stake in Shippingport 
http://www.timesonline.com/opinion/20180401/our-view-much-at-stake-in-shippingport  
 
Post-Gazette: FirstEnergy competitive subsidiary files for bankruptcy 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/03/31/FirstEnergy-bankruptcy-first-
energy-solution-nuclear-operating-co-allegheny-energy-supply/stories/201803310150 
 
Allegheny Front: FirstEnergy Says it’s Closing Three Nuclear Plants; Seeks Federal Help  
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/firstenergy-says-its-closing-three-nuclear-plants-seeks-federal-help/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Lebanon Daily News: Pipeline builder faulted for unauthorized form of drilling, spill in Lebanon County 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2018/03/31/pipeline-builder-faulted-unauthorized-form-
drilling-spill-lebanon-county/474491002/ 
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Billy Penn: Finding the ‘Worst of Philly’; Is Gov. Wolf right on gas tax?; The fashionable glory of Boyds 
https://billypenn.com/newsletters/finding-the-worst-of-philly-is-gov-wolf-right-on-gas-tax-the-
fashionable-glory-of-boyds/ 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Group raises $50K for pipeline risk assessment study 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20180401/group-raises-50k-for-pipeline-risk-assessment-
study 
 
Beaver County Times: Judge recommends denial of pipeline reversal proposal 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180330/judge-recommends-denial-of-pipeline-reversal-proposal  
 
Tribune-Review: Drivers hit with higher gas prices at the pump 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13489495-74/drivers-hit-with-higher-gas-prices-at-the-pump 
 
Allegheny Front: Filmmakers and Activists Not Backing Down from Fracking Industry’s Threats 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/filmmakers-and-activists-not-backing-down-from-fracking-industrys-
threats/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Injection Well in Clearfield County Gets Permit. Residents Fear Earthquakes and Water 
Contamination 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/injection-well-in-clearfield-county-secures-state-permit-residents-fear-
earthquakes-and-water-contamination/  
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Akron Beacon Journal: FirstEnergy Solutions, power-generating subsidiary of Akron-based FirstEnergy 
Corp., files for bankruptcy protection.  
https://www.ohio.com/akron/news/breaking-news-news/firstenergy-solutions-power-generating-
subsidiary-of-akron-based-firstenergy-corp-files-for-bankruptcy-protection 
 
Waste  
 
Centre County Gazette:  Philipsburg using compost for unconventional heating 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/philipsburg-using-compost-for-
unconventional-heating,1475994/  
 
Tribune-Review: Arnold cleanup day set for April 21 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13481981-74/arnold-cleanup-day-set-for-april-21  
 
Water 
 
WHYY: Pa. group calls for higher penalties for Clean Water Act violators 
https://whyy.org/articles/pa-group-calls-for-higher-penalties-for-clean-water-act-violators/ 
 
Wellsboro Gazette:  Township waives fees for Marsh Creek Greenway project 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/township-waives-fees-for-
marsh-creek-greenway-project/article_5498988e-3379-11e8-89b0-0b6f5c5a65a1.html  
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Centre County Gazette:  Nestle Waters opens Bellefonte office to address questions 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/nestle-waters-opens-bellefonte-office-to-address-
questions,1476010/  
 
Centre County Gazette:  Push continues for changer to sewer billing 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/push-continues-for-change-to-sewer-billing,1475996/  
 
Meadville Tribune: Minor changes at water authority's reorganization meeting  
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local_news/minor-changes-at-water-authority-s-
reorganization-meeting/article_28fabf7f-f3d3-5594-b605-42fa44ac8526.html 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh, There’s A New Water Oversight Sheriff In Town 
http://wesa.fm/post/pittsburgh-there-s-new-water-oversight-sheriff-town#stream/0 
 
Post-Gazette: Supplied by PWSA, Reserve sees uptick in lead readings from tap water 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/04/02/Reserve-Township-lead-testing-exceedance-
PWSA-Pittsburgh-Water-Sewer-Authority-DEP-orthophosphate/stories/201803300140 
 
Tribune-Review: State cites PWSA for 'failing to protect' water source, not having permit 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13481432-74/state-cites-pwsa-for-failing-to-protect-water-source-
not-having-permit 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Tribune-Review: Three homes along Bramble Street in Penn Hills condemned due to landslide 
http://triblive.com/local/pennhills/13482353-74/three-homes-along-bramble-street-in-penn-hills-
condemned-due-to-landslide  
 
Tribune-Review: April snow paints Pittsburgh landscape, leaving power outages in its wake 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13489392-74/april-snow-paints-pittsburgh-landscape-leaving-power-
outages-in-its-wake 
 
Tribune-Review: No matter the winter snowfall, the warmth of early spring creates brush fire concerns 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13465327-74/no-matter-the-winter-snowfall-the-warmth-of-
early-spring-creates-brush  
 
Post-Gazette: Get real on infrastructure: The Trump plan remains far from a serious effort 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/04/02/Get-real-on-infrastructure-The-Trump-
plan-remains-far-from-a-serious-effort/stories/201804020020  
 
Post-Gazette: Reducing the lead threat in school water is crucial, too 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/04/02/Reducing-the-lead-threat-in-school-water-is-
crucial-too/stories/201804020006  
 
Allegheny front: Lobbyists, Lawmakers Entwined in Complex Relationship: Is it Influence Peddling, or 
Essential? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/lobbyists-lawmakers-entwined-in-complex-relationship-is-it-influence-
peddling-or-essential/  
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